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Contact us 

Email:   oxypicu@icnarc.org 

Telephone:   020 7269 9277  

Website:   www.icnarc.org 

Oxy-PICU: Oxygen in Paediatric Intensive Care   
NIHR HTA: 12/75/47  REC: 19/EE/0362  IRAS: 272768 

A reminder that patient identifiable data such as 

DOB/NHS number/name shouldn’t be included in 

any email correspondence with ICNARC. To 

share these details with us, please let us know in 

advance and we will advise on how best do this. 

Newsletter 

Over 1500 patients randomised!                

Top recruiters 
 

97.0%       St Mary’s Hospital                     

92.0%       St George’s Hospital                        

84.3%       Great Ormond Street Hospital 

83.6%       Evelina London Children’s Hospital  

81.6%       John Radcliffe Hospital 

By participants: 
 

230 Great Ormond Street Hospital   

168 Evelina London Children’s Hospital         

133 Southampton Children’s Hospital              

130 St Mary’s Hospital, London 

122 St George’s Hospital, London 

We continue sending out fortnightly emails asking 

for confirmation of patient survival status - we can 

only send questionnaires once status has been  

confirmed. Thank you for your prompt responses 

to these, as well as completing required data on 

MACRO and responding to DCRs.  

Survival status/Follow-up 

Oxy-PICU Stars! 

Our stars for this newsletter are:                

Emily Foster, Katie Freer, Caitlin Oxford, 

Donna Austin, Natalie Chan, Amy Royal, 

Nicola Morgan, Verity Penner, Rob Dorey 

from Southampton. Thanks for doing an 

amazing job supporting the study! 

 

Interim analysis 

Thank you to all for your hard work entering data 

for the patients included in the interim analysis.  

After last month’s meeting, the Data Monitoring 

and Ethics Committee recommended that the trial 

continue. The DMEC members also congratulated 

the effort to catch up with our ‘original’ recruitment 

end target of end of January 2022, despite the  

difficulties posed by the Covid pandemic. We    

anticipate finishing recruitment in March 2022 

based on current recruitment rates. 

Identifiable data 

Milestones 
 

• 1580 patients recruited as of 8 Dec 2021 

Congratulations to John Radcliffe Hospital for 

recruiting the study’s 1500th patient! 

• We are now over three-quarters of the way to 

the overall recruitment target. Keep up the 

amazing work, everyone! 

• 12-month follow-up began in September and 

is ongoing. 

• Interim analysis: See        for more details. 

By % eligible patients recruit-

Hope you all keep well over the holidays! 

From the Oxy-PICU team 


